Magnolia Bridge Replacement Project

Speakers Bureau

Group/Organization:
Seattle City Council’s Transportation Committee

Date:



July 12, 2005, 10:30 AM

Location:


Seattle City Hall, Council Chambers

Team Members:

Kirk Jones, Pete Smith, Sarah Brandt


Overview

Kirk Jones provided a project update to the Transportation Committee, the first in approximately a year. Kirk provided a brief project overview and history, and described two new developments: (1) adding the Rehabilitation Alternative, and (2) potentially only needing to complete an Environmental Assessment (EA) rather than an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS). The committee was pleased with the proactive decision to carry forward the Rehabilitation Alternative, as well as the likely cost- and timesavings if the project is asked to complete an EA rather than an EIS.

Questions/Comments from the Committee

Conlin – Do your cost estimates include lifecycle costs?

Yes.

Conlin – It sounds like you are considering the social costs of closing the bridge during construction (i.e., the impact on Magnolia Village). That’s a good thing.

Ramussen – Where have you gotten your funding, and where will additional funding be obtained?

The project received a direct grant from FHWA in 2001 due to the earthquake. Future funding will be obtained from a mix of federal, regional, and local sources. The bridge should continue to qualify for funding prioritization through local processes like the PSRC regional transit board program.
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